
Allen, Pam, NMENV 
____ ....,__________________________________________________________________________________ 

From: Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, December 17, 2014 4:18 PM 
Allen, Pam, NMENV 

Subject: FW: Accuracy of Request 

May 

From: Kouba, Steve - WRES [mailto:Steve.Kouba@wipp.ws] 
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 2:44 PM 
To: Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV 
Subject: RE: Accuracy of Request 

Ricardo 

Thank you. I have incorporated your words into the action. 

Steve 

Steve Kouba 
Nuclear Waste Partnership LLC 
Regulatory Environmental Services 
Contractor to the Department of Energy 
4021 National Parks Hwy - MS GSA-109 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
steve.kouba@wipp.ws 
575 234-7443 
575 302-3242 (Cell) 

From: Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV [mailto:Ricardo.Maestas@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 2: 18 PM 
To: Kouba, Steve - WRES; Kliphuis, Trais 
Subject: RE: Accuracy of Request 

Hello Steve, 

You got my email right. 
I just added the yellow highlight below. 

Thanks Steve. 

Ricardo 

From: Kouba, Steve - WRES [mailto:Steve.Kouba@wipp.ws] 
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 1:58 PM 
To: Kliphuis, Trais, NMENV; Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV 
Subject: Accuracy of Request 

Ricardo and Trais 
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I want to verify I captured your request from today's phone call. I am guessing on Ricardo's email address so you may 
have to follow up with him. 

Requested site personnel by on 5/2 call to discuss observations from 4/30 entry photos/videos. Specifically dark 
spots and crease/dent that appear to be on the back bulkhead near the top of the waste stack, near the right 
(south} rib (~6:48 in the video). There was also a wire that appeared to be out of place. 

Steve 

Steve Kouba, PMP 
Nuclear Waste Partnership LLC 
Regulatory Environmental Services 
Contractor to the Department of Energy 
4021 National Parks Hwy - MS GSA-109 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
steve.kouba@wipp.ws 
575 234-7 443 
575 302-3242 (Cell) 
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